Guidelines for Abstract Submission
Before you begin with the online abstract form please take notice of the following guidelines for abstract submission. Only abstracts following the guidelines will be accepted.
1. Abstracts should be submitted via the online submission platform. Mandatory fields are marked with a red asterisk (*).
2. There is no limit to the number of abstracts an individual may submit. Please note that the scientific committee may limit the number of oral presentations for one individual.
3. All abstracts must be submitted in English, and all presentations must be given in English.
4. All authors have consented to be included as co-authors, have read and approved the abstract and its contents, and agree with the results stated. Please note that after the abstract submission deadline has passed, further changes cannot be accepted.
5. The work described is original to the authors and was conducted in accordance with current ethical standards and regulations in biomedical and clinical research.
6. It is expected that all research involving human subjects or animals has been approved by the appropriate ethical review authorities.
7. Abstracts must be unbiased, and conflicts of interest shall be disclosed. Papers that are written in a manner that promotes a company, service, or product will not be considered.
8. [bookmark: _GoBack]Submitting authors can select a preferred type of presentation (Oral or Poster) in the online submission platform. The final decision, however, lies upon the Local Scientific Committee and its Reviewing Panel.
9. The abstract body text is limited to a maximum of 250 words, excluding title and author information. Figures and tables are not allowed. The use of references is discouraged and should be limited to an absolute minimum.
10. Provide the following details of all authors: first name(s), last name, e-mail, organization, city, country. Please indicate the presenting author.

Review process
The abstract submission deadline for oral presentations and poster presentations is on February 8, 2021. 
The Scientific Committee will review the abstracts. The committee will contact authors by April 5, 2021 at the latest with formal acceptance or rejection notices in order to allow presenters enough time to register for the conference and make travel arrangements.
 All notifications will be sent to the e-mail address provided during the abstract submission process. 
The number of submissions that can be accepted is limited. As such, it is possible that you will be assigned a different presentation type than your preferred presentation.


